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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: New camp in the pink mountain area 

From:   
Sent: July 7, 2021 2:25 PM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: New camp in the pink mountain area  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Hi I heard that you guys are making a ruling on allowing another camp enter the pink mountain area. As a local 
to the area and someone that works in the camps I can say that I am absolutely apposed to this. Right now, a 
few large out of country companies are strangling the local camps. I haven't seen anyone that's already in the 
area reach a 75% occupancy in nearly ten years, adding another large company will devastate the local business. 
Thank you for your time. 


